Planning Policy

From:

Mark Steel -

Sent:

09 September 2018 18:28

To:

Planning Policy

Subject;

Response to Issues and Options

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in response to the latest local plan being developed in relation to Ampfield. It is essential that you preserve the "local gaps" between Ampfield and the surrounding villages in any future plan. Failure to preserve the local gaps will lead to the agglomeration of Chandlers Ford, Ampfield, Hursley and Valley Park into a continuous mass and get rid of the village feel of the area. We would be in danger of ribbon development and the further urbanization of the area — with the ultimate danger of a continuous urban area from Romsey to Portsmouth.

The only way to preserve the villages is keep the green areas between them and I hope you bear this in mind when planning for the future.

Regards